Woodland Education Association

January 19, 2010
To The Woodland School Board Directors:

On behalf of the Woodland Education Association, | would like to extend a thank you for the support
that you have offered us throughout the years. Our association recognizes that the decisions that you
make are not entered into lightly. While our district has been fortunate to have several years with a
relative static or increasing budget, we now find ourselves in the midst of a national economic crisis with
state and local implications when it comes to education. There are no easy solutions or easy cuts to be
made, but we have appreciated the opportunity to work alongside the district, and you, the Board of
Directors, to weigh in on those tough decisions.

The Woodland E.A. is thankful that you, our Board of Directors, value student learning and the role that
teachers, counselors and librarians play in ensuring student success. We thank you for your sustained
support. School boards rarely get the sense of appreciation that they deserve. Please know that we are
appreciative of your work.

Sincerely,

Shom Conduis

Shari Conditt

Woodland Education Association Co-President



